
 

 

Your PTFA needs you!!! 

We are seeking new members for the Harden Primary School PTFA. 

Our PTFA 

• We currently have four members – Who represent year 6, 5, 4, 3 and 2 

• We are looking for both committee members to give us representation across all 

year groups, as well as parent volunteers who are happy to help at events. 

• We have a meeting each half term to come together and plan future events. 

• We have previously raised funds for visiting a nativity at Christmas to ice-creams 

delivered by the ice cream van on the last day of term.  We have paid for 

equipment/outdoor classroom space and nativity fun run antlers!!! The aim is to 

expand our events and activities for parents and children, as well as the fundraising 

activities which will keep allowing us to do these special things for all our children.   

Your contribution will: 

• Help improve the school experience for the children of Harden Primary School 

• Represent Parent/Carers and children to help provide additional educational 

opportunities, activities, and equipment to enhance all of our children’s school life 

experience. 

• Help in making our school the best it can be 

Who we are looking for 

• We currently have big plans for fun activities for the kids for this academic year – 

but we need committed and passionate new committee members and parent 

volunteers to help at events to make these events happen!!  

• Any time you can give is amazing and will be so well received. There is a variety of 

ways to help , such as engaging with social media, volunteering at events and 

supporting to co-ordinate and helping to create relationships within the community. 

There are no set expectations. 

• Our AGM will take place on Monday 13th of November at 2pm at school and this is 

when official positions will be appointed all are welcome. 

If joining the PTFA interests you then please either speak with Mrs Ruddock or speak with 
Lydia Mclear (Y2 Mum) or Jenny Dixon (Y5 and Y3 Mum) or message our current team on 
their FB page – ‘Harden Primary School PTFA.’ 

 

Thank you in advance 

The PTFA Team 


